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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 
Department of Education
DATE: February 15, 2024
TO: Directors, Supervisors, and Contact Persons Addressed
FROM: Sandra C. Curwood, PhD, RDN, Sandy
SUBJECT: School Year 2022–2023 Excess Balance Webinar and Frequently Asked Questions Now Available
[bookmark: _Hlk151361770]On February 1, 2024, the Virginia Department of Education, Office of School and Community Nutrition Programs (VDOE-SCNP) hosted a webinar for school food authorities (SFAs) on the school year 2022–2023 excess balance process. This memorandum is to notify SFAs that the excess balance webinar slides and recording are now available in SNPWeb in Download Forms and the Excess Balance Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) is Attachment A to this memo. 
For more information, please contact Shannon Girouard, VDOE-SCNP Finance Specialist, via email at Shannon.Girouard@doe.virginia.gov.
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Attachments
A. School Year 2022–2023 Excess Balance Overview Frequently Asked Questions 
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